
April     
2024 

Open Play Hours: 

Monday –  9am – 4pm 

Tuesday – 9am – 7pm 

Wednesday 9am – 7pm 

Thursday 9 am -7 pm,  

Friday 9 am – 8 pm 

Saturday 9 am – 3pm 

* Available for Birthday parties and Special events outside Open play Hours 

Special of the Month:  

10 % off Petite, Standard or Grand size parties held on a Tuesday or 
Wednesday.  MUST say at time of booking for discount 

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 
 

 

National Peanut Butter 
and Jelly Day! 

National Inspiring Joy 
Day! 

Spring Coloring Contest! 

Winner will receive a 
FREE PASS! 

Post a review on Google, 
show us, and receive a 

50% OFF coupon to 
come back! 

 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 
 Find the Tulip on the 

playground and WIN a 

FREE admission to come 
back! 

Tuesday Thrills 

Enjoy discount price of 
$5 after 5 

Find the Tulip on the 
playground and WIN a 

FREE admission to come 
back! 

Any purchased 
admission after 5pm will 

receive a FREE day of 
play to come back the 

next day! 

 

Post a review on Google, 
show us, and receive a 

50% OFF coupon to 
come back! 

 

International Peach 
Cobbler Day! 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 
 

National Gardening 

Day! 

Grandparents Day 

$2 OFF admission when 
you bring your 

grandparent 

Any purchased 
admission after 5pm will 

receive a FREE day of 
play to come back the 

next day! 

 

Healthcare workers 
receive $2 OFF entry w/ 

employee ID 

Are you seeing 2? If you 
are a twin, then you 

both get in for $7 each 
today! 

Post a review on Google, 
show us, and receive a 

50% OFF coupon to 
come back! 

 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 
 Spring Coloring Contest! 

Winner will receive a 
FREE PASS! 

Any purchased 
admission after 5pm will 

receive a FREE day of 
play to come back the 

next day 

Grandparents Day 

$2 OFF admission when 
you bring your 

grandparent 

Thursday Thrills 

Enjoy discount price of 
$5 after 5 

Post a review on Google, 
show us, and receive a 

50% OFF coupon to 
come back! 

 

National Gummy Bear 
Day! 

28 29 30     
 

National Pay It Forward 
Day! 

Are you seeing 2? If you 
are a twin, then you 

both get in for $7 each 
today! 

Spring Coloring Contest! 

Winner will receive a 
FREE PASS! 

Healthcare workers 
receive $2 OFF entry w/ 

employee ID 

Thursday Thrills 

Enjoy discount price of 
$5 after 5 

Post a review on Google, 
show us, and receive a 

50% OFF coupon to 
come back! 

 

 


